29 August 2022

ATTENTION: Cariboo Regional District — Lore Schick
RE: 2022 Grant for Assistance in the amount of $3000

We, the Williams Lake Stampede Association would like to express our sincere gratitude to you,
the Cariboo Regional District for the Grant for Assistance funding. As were unable to hold
events for 2 years due to the pandemic, our grounds were in need of some work. The funding
you provided was put towards replacing the sand in our rodeo arena. The 2022 Williams Lake
Stampede was one for the record books. We had record crowds each day with action packed
events. The new footing in the arena made sure that all animals and humans were safe and
injury free. The footing replacement will ensure safety for our future events as well as for the
groups that rent our facility. The Cariboo Regional District will be recognized on our social
media platforms, our website as well as in print through the WL Tribune.

Sincerely,

/

Court Smith, President
Williams Lake Stampede Association




